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March 27, 2014

VIA OVERNIGHT MAIL & ELECTRONIC MAIL
Ms. Melanie Bachman

Executive Director

Connecticut Siting Council

Ten Franklin Square

New Britain, Connecticut 06051

Re: Petition No. 973
North Atlantic Towers, LLC and New Cingular Wireless PCS, LLC (“AT&T”)
Development and Management Plan Revision
880 Andrew Mountain Road, Naugatuck, Connecticut

Dear Ms. Bachman:

This letter is submitted on behalf of New Cingular Wireless PCS LLC (“AT&T”) to respectfully
request a six week extension of time to install AT&T’s facility on the fully constructed Naugatuck
tower facility located at 880 Andrew Mountain Road. As detailed in AT&T’s February 28, 2014
revised D&M submission for this facility, AT&T recently updated its equipment specifications for
the provision of Long Term Evolution (LTE) services. Thus, additional construction time is needed
to obtain the updated equipment, install it on the tower facility and make AT&T’s facility
operational.

The supervisor for all construction related matters for AT&T’s facility is Bryon Morawski of SAL
Mr. Morawski is located at 500 Enterprise Drive, Suite 3A, Rocky Hill, CT 06067 and can be
reached by telephone at (860) 513-7223. With respect to construction of AT&T’s facility, it is
anticipated that construction will commence upon approval of AT&T’s revised D&M Plan and
AT&T’s facility is expected to be on-air by the six week extension request time period. AT&T will
provide notice of the commencement of construction of its facility as well as notice of completion of
construction and the facility operational date.

It is AT&T’s understanding that the tower is fully constructed and that the Verizon collocated facility
is operational.

Also, please be advised that Cuddy & Feder LLP no longer represents North Atlantic Towers, LLC,
the owner of the tower facility. To the extent the Council seeks additional information from NAT
regarding construction of this facility or compliance with conditions in the Certificate, we have
copied this letter to Mr, Keith Coppins, who can be reached at 110 Washington Avenue, North
Haven, Connecticut, (203)-623-3287.

Thank you for your consideration of this request.

Very teyly yours, .

C e @Luﬁ ee Lo

Lucia Chiocchio

cc: Mayor Robert A. Mezzo, Borough of Naugatuck
Michele Briggs, AT&T
Keith Coppins, NAT
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